
HORTON IN RIBBLESDALE PARISH COUNCIL
INVITATION TO LANDSCAPE CONTRACTORS

Horton in Ribblesdale Parish Council would like to invite any
interested Landscape Contractors to apply for consideraton
in the formal tender process relatnn to nrass cutnn for the 
villane area.

The contract to run from 1st April 2020 to 31st March 2023.

The nrass cutnn includes the areas as identied below:

Overlands
Villane nreen
Various hinhway vernes

All interested contractors to have adequate insurance in 
terms of public and employee liability cover.

Applicatons for consideraton by the council 
in the tender process, must be received by 
the Clerk no later than Friday 10  th   January   
2020.

All interested contractors in the irst instance to contact:
Andrew Blackburn – Clerk to Horton in Ribblesdale Parish 
Council.
Email – clerk@hortoninribblesdale.orn.uk 
Tel - 07807930583

mailto:clerk@hortoninribblesdale.org.uk

